COMBINED SCHOOLS MASS – THIS THURSDAY 21st AUGUST

Parents are welcome to join us for this special mass where all three of our local Catholic schools come together to celebrate the Jubilee year.



You are warmly invited to join us for a special Mass prepared by the students of St Vincent de Paul Primary School, Sacred Heart Primary School, and Lumen Christi Primary School. Together, we will celebrate as Pilgrims of Hope during this Jubilee year. The theme of this Mass will be on Migrants and the wonderful contribution migrants make within our country and in particular our own parish community. This will be a time to reflect, give thanks, and pray for unity, peace, and hope for all peoples.

Date: Thursday 21st August

Time: 9:30 - 10:30am

Location: Sacred Heart Church

We look forward to coming together as one community of faith, celebrating the gifts and stories that each person brings to our shared journey. With blessings, Morwell Catholic Parish Primary Schools